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Vre Fa
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this les
chroniques de mackayla lane tome 4 fia vre fa by online. You might not require
more times to spend to go to the books launch as with ease as search for them.
In some cases, you likewise reach not discover the notice les chroniques de
mackayla lane tome 4 fia vre fa that you are looking for. It will
unconditionally squander the time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be consequently agreed
simple to get as without difficulty as download guide les chroniques de
mackayla lane tome 4 fia vre fa
It will not tolerate many times as we notify before. You can attain it though
put-on something else at home and even in your workplace. therefore easy! So,
are you question? Just exercise just what we have the funds for below as
without difficulty as evaluation les chroniques de mackayla lane tome 4 fia vre
fa what you taking into consideration to read!
Burned Karen Marie Moning 2015-01-20 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Mac is back
and badder than ever!”—J. R. Ward MacKayla Lane and Jericho Barrons return in
the blockbuster Fever series from Karen Marie Moning. It’s easy to walk away
from lies. Power is another thing. MacKayla Lane would do anything to save the
home she loves. A gifted sidhe-seer, she’s already fought and defeated the
deadly Sinsar Dubh—an ancient book of terrible evil—yet its hold on her has
never been stronger. When the wall that protected humans from the seductive,
insatiable Fae was destroyed on Halloween, long-imprisoned immortals ravaged
the planet. Now Dublin is a war zone with factions battling for control. As the
city heats up and the ice left by the Hoar Frost King melts, tempers flare,
passions run red-hot, and dangerous lines get crossed. Seelie and Unseelie vie
for power against nine ancient immortals who have governed Dublin for
millennia; a rival band of sidhe-seers invades the city, determined to claim it
for their own; Mac’s former protégé and best friend, Dani “Mega” O’Malley, is
now her fierce enemy; and even more urgent, Highland druid Christian MacKeltar
has been captured by the Crimson Hag and is being driven deeper into Unseelie
madness with each passing day. The only one Mac can depend on is the powerful,
dangerous immortal Jericho Barrons, but even their fiery bond is tested by
betrayal. It’s a world where staying alive is a constant struggle, the line
between good and evil is blurred, and every alliance comes at a price. In an
epic battle against dark forces, Mac must decide who she can trust, and what
her survival is ultimately worth. Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG Praise for Burned “Karen
Marie Moning is back, delivering the kind of spellbinding, addictive, twisted
tale we love to devour. Magic and madness, intrigue and illusion, passion and
power, sexual tension and more sexual tension. . . . Burned is a book that
shouldn't be missed. Thrilling, suspenseful, sexy—it has all the right stuff to
delight the most ardent of Fever fans.”—USA Today “Dark, delicious suspense!
Karen Marie Moning is my author of choice and Fever is my series of choice for
action-packed suspense with a spine-tingling paranormal twist.”—#1 New York
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Times bestselling author Lisa Gardner “A masterwork by an incomparable writer.
Burned is brilliant, sexy, and dangerous. I adore Moning! No one does it
better.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Sylvia Day “Prepare for a heartstopping trip into the epic Fever world, filled with gasp-out-loud surprises
and sweltering sensuality.”—#1 New York Times bestselling author Kresley Cole
“Burned gets the highest rating from me. I wanted to run through town shouting
‘Mac is back! Mac is back!’ Grab some snacks, something to drink, and settle
down for a cover-to-cover read that will likely keep you up all night.”—New
York Times bestselling author Linda Howard “One of the most anticipated books
in romance . . . Burned is told through several viewpoints, but the dominating
view is Mac’s, and it’s wonderful to have her back, as well as get to spend
time with the two Alphas in her life.”—Heroes and Heartbreakers “Deeply
complex, heady and action-packed.”—RT Book Reviews
Feversong Karen Marie Moning 2017-01-17 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • MacKayla
Lane and Jericho Barrons return in the epic conclusion to the pulse-pounding
Fever series, where a world thrown into chaos grows more treacherous at every
turn. As Mac, Barrons, Ryodan, and Jada struggle to restore control, enemies
become allies, right and wrong cease to exist, and the lines between life and
death, lust and love, disappear completely. Black holes loom menacingly over
Dublin, threatening to destroy the earth, yet the greatest danger is the one
MacKayla Lane has unleashed from within: The Sinsar Dubh—a sentient book of
unthinkable evil—has possessed her body and will stop at nothing in its
insatiable quest for power. The fate of Man and Fae rests on destroying the
book and recovering the long-lost Song of Making, the sole magic that can
repair the fragile fabric of the earth. But to achieve these aims, sidhe-seers,
the Nine, Seelie, and Unseelie must form unlikely alliances and make heartwrenching choices. For Barrons and Jada, this means finding the Seelie queen,
who alone can wield the mysterious song, negotiating with a lethal Unseelie
prince hell-bent on ruling the Fae courts, and figuring out how to destroy the
Sinsar Dubh while keeping Mac alive. This time, there’s no gain without
sacrifice, no pursuit without risk, no victory without irrevocable loss. In the
battle for Mac’s soul, every decision exacts a tremendous price. Look for all
of Karen Marie Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
Praise for Feversong “Bold and brilliantly layered, deeply emotive and allconsuming, the story curves full circle as Mac and Dani try to save the world.
. . . Fans of the series . . . will love every moment, every page. As one now
expects from the incredibly talented [Karen Marie] Moning, gasp-inducing
surprises await.”—USA Today “Heart-pounding.”—Entertainment Weekly “Epic.”—New
Orleans Gambit “Moning is one of the best. . . . [Feversong is] an exciting,
pulse-pounding action-filled adventure that at times is dark and terrifying,
and other times gloriously happy and romantic. . . . Another fantastic
story.”—The Reading Cafe “[Feversong is an] epic ending to an epic series. . .
. It’s all feels.”—The Review Loft
The Immortal Highlander Karen Marie Moning 2004-08-03 Enter a world of timeless
seduction, of ancient intrigue and modern-day passion. Enter the dazzling world
of Karen Marie Moning, whose acclaimed Highlander novels have captivated
readers, spanning the continents and the centuries, bringing ancient Scotland
vividly to life. In a novel brimming with time-travel adventure and sensual
heat, the bestselling author of The Dark Highlander delivers a love story that
will hold you in thrall—and a hero you will most certainly never forget.
BEWARE: lethally seductive alpha male of immense strength, do not look at him.
Do not touch him. Do not be tempted. Do not be seduced. With his long, black
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hair and dark, mesmerizing eyes, Adam Black is Trouble with a capital T.
Immortal, arrogant, and intensely sensual, he is the consummate seducer, free
to roam across time and continents in pursuit of his insatiable desires. That
is, until a curse strips him of his immortality and makes him invisible, a
cruel fate for so irresistible a man. With his very life at stake, Adam’s only
hope for survival is in the hands of the one woman who can actually see him.
Enter law student Gabrielle O’Callaghan, who is cursed with the ability to see
both worlds: Mortal and Faery. From the moment she lays eyes on this stunning
male, Gabby is certain of one thing: He could be her undoing. Thus begins a
long, dangerous seduction. Because despite his powerful strength and
unquenchable hungers, Adam refuses to take a woman by force. Instead, he will
tease his way into Gabby’s bed and make her want him just as he wants her. Now,
no matter how hard Gabby tries to avoid him, Adam is everywhere, invisible to
all but her—perched atop her office cubicle in too-tight jeans, whispering
softly from behind the stacks of the law library, stealing her breath away with
his knowing smile…all the while tempting her with the promise of unimaginable
pleasure in his arms. But soon danger will intrude on this sensual dance. For
as Adam’s quest to regain his immortality plunges them into a world of timeless
magic and the deadly politics of the Faery queen’s court, the price of
surrender could be their very lives. Unless they can thwart the conspiracy that
threatens both mortal and Faery realms…and give them a shot at a destiny few
mortals ever know: glorious, wondrous, endless love.
Bloodfever Karen Marie Moning 2008 MacKayla Lane, a fledgling sidhe-seer,
confronts a terrifying new challenge as she struggles to outwit the Unseelie
minions of the Lord Master, as well as an inhuman enemy determined to destroy
the last living O'Connor Null.
Midnight Rising Lara Adrian 2008-03-25 In a world of shadows and dark, cosuming
hungers, desire is the deadliest weapon... For journalist Dylan Alexander, it
began with the discovery of a hidden tomb, thrusting her into the center of a
gathering storm of violence and secrets. But nothing is as dangerous as the
scarred, lethally seductive man who rises from the shadows to draw her into his
world of dark desire and endless night. Fueled by pain and rage over a
shattering betrayal, the warrior Rio has pledged his life to the war against
the Rogues. He will let nothing stand in his way—least of all a mortal woman
with the power to expose the entire vampire race. For an ancient evil has been
awakened, and a stunning darkness is on the rise. Suddenly Dylan is powerless
to resist Rio’s touch, even as she uncovers a shocking link to her own past.
And now she must choose: Leave Rio’s midnight realm, or risk it all for the man
who has shown her true passion and the infinite pleasures of the heart. . . .
Kingdom of Shadow and Light Karen Marie Moning 2021 MacKayla Lane is on a path
to rule the race she was born to hunt--and kill--in this electrifying new
installment in #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Marie Moning's Fever
series. The brewing war between the Seelie and the Unseelie is threatening to
explode--with a definitive outcome that will change the fate of the Fae forever
and thrust humanity into either light or total darkness. But as Mac embarks
deeper than ever before into the origins of the Fae, she begins to question who
is truly good and who is evil.
Spell of the Highlander Karen Marie Moning 2006 In her sexiest Highlander novel
yet, "New York Times" bestselling author Moning stirs up a sizzling brew of
ancient mystery and modern passion as she brings together a devilishly handsome
Celtic warrior trapped in time and the woman who's about to pay a high price
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for freeing him.
All Our Broken Pieces L.D. Crichton 2019-05-04 You can't keep two people who
are meant to be together apart for long... Lennon Davis doesn't believe in
much, but she does believe in the security of the number five. If she flicks
the bedroom light switch five times, maybe her new LA school won't suck. But
that doesn't feel right, so she flicks the switch again. And again. Ten more
flicks of the switch and maybe her new stepfamily will accept her. Twenty-five
more flicks and maybe she won't cause any more of her loved ones to die. Fifty
more and then she can finally go to sleep. Kyler Benton witnesses this pattern
of lights from the safety of his tree house in the yard next door. It is only
there, hidden from the unwanted stares of his peers, that Kyler can fill his
notebooks with lyrics that reveal the true scars of the boy behind the oversize
hoodies and caustic humor. But Kyler finds that descriptions of blond hair, sad
eyes, and tapping fingers are beginning to fill the pages of his notebooks.
Lennon, the lonely girl next door his father has warned him about, infiltrates
his mind. Even though he has enough to deal with without Lennon's rumored
tragic past in his life, Kyler can't help but want to know the truth about his
new muse.
The Shadow Reader Sandy Williams 2011-10-25 A Houston college student, McKenzie
Lewis can track fae by reading the shadows they leave behind. For years she has
been working for the fae King, tracking rebels who would claim the Realm. Her
job isn't her only secret. She's in love with Kyol, the King's sword-master-but
human and fae relationships are forbidden. When McKenzie is captured by Aren,
the fierce rebel leader, she learns that not everything is as she thought. And
McKenzie must decide who to trust and where she stands in the face of a
cataclysmic civil war.
Kiss of the Highlander Karen Marie Moning 2008-05-20 A laird trapped between
centuries... Enchanted by a powerful spell, Highland laird Drustan MacKeltar
slumbered for nearly five centuries hidden deep in a cave, until an unlikely
savior awakened him. The enticing lass who dressed and spoke like no woman he’d
ever known was from his distant future, where crumbled ruins were all that
remained of his vanished world. Drustan knew he had to return to his own
century if he was to save his people from a terrible fate. And he needed the
bewitching woman by his side.... A woman changed forever in his arms... Gwen
Cassidy had come to Scotland to shake up her humdrum life and, just maybe, meet
a man. How could she have known that a tumble down a Highland ravine would send
her plunging into an underground cavern — to land atop the most devastatingly
seductive man she’d ever seen? Or that once he’d kissed her, he wouldn’t let
her go? Bound to Drustan by a passion stronger than time, Gwen is swept back to
sixteenth-century Scotland, where a treacherous enemy plots against them ...
and where a warrior with the power to change history will defy time itself for
the woman he loves....
Silence Fallen Patricia Briggs 2018-01-30 In the #1 New York Times bestselling
Mercy Thompson novels, the coyote shapeshifter has found her voice in the
werewolf pack. But when Mercy's bond with the pack--and her mate--is broken,
she'll learn what it truly means to be alone... Attacked and abducted in her
home territory, Mercy finds herself in the clutches of the most powerful
vampire in the world, taken as a weapon to use against Alpha werewolf Adam and
the ruler of the Tri-Cities vampires. In coyote form, Mercy escapes--only to
find herself without money, without clothing, and alone in a foreign country.
Unable to contact Adam through their mate bond, Mercy has allies to find and
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enemies to fight, and she needs to figure out which is which. Ancient powers
stir, and Mercy must be her agile best to avoid causing a supernatural war.
Les chroniques de Dani Mega O'Malley (Tome 4) - Fièvre enchantée Karen Marie
Moning 2019-10-02T00:00:00+02:00 « Un an et cinq jours après que j’ai posé mon
pied sur le sol sauvage de l’Irlande, le Sinsar Dubh a gagné. Il lui a suffi
d’attendre l’instant où j’aurais la folie de me croire assez forte pour
franchir la ligne rouge... » Alors que la Terre a plongé dans le chaos,le
Sinsar Dubh, un livre maléfique doué de conscience, a pris possession du corps
de Mac, et rien ne pourra l’arrêter dans sa quête de pouvoir. Le seul espoir
pour rétablir l’ordre est de recourir au Chant-qui-forme, une mélodie oubliée
depuis longtemps. Pour cela, sidhe-seers, clan des Neuf, Seelies et Unseelies
devront former des alliances improbables et faire des choix déchirants.
Détruire le Livre ne se fera pas sans sacrifices. Et dans cette bataille pour
l’âme de Mac, chaque décision aura un prix.
Fever Moon (Graphic Novel) Karen Marie Moning 2012-07-10 An all-new Mac &
Barrons story by #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Marie Moning,
marvelously adapted into a graphic novel by writer David Lawrence and
illustrator Al Rio In Fever Moon, we meet the most ancient and deadly Unseelie
ever created, the Fear Dorcha. For eons, he’s traveled worlds with the Unseelie
king, leaving behind him a path of mutilation and destruction. Now he’s hunting
Dublin, and no one Mac loves is safe. Dublin is a war zone. The walls between
humans and Fae are down. A third of the world’s population is dead and chaos
reigns. Imprisoned over half a million years ago, the Unseelie are free and
each one Mac meets is worse than the last. Human weapons don’t stand a chance
against them. With a blood moon hanging low over the city, something dark and
sinister begins to hunt the streets of Temple Bar, choosing its victims by
targeting those closest to Mac. Armed only with the Spear of Destiny and
Jericho Barrons, she must face her most terrifying enemy yet.
Beyond the Highland Mist Karen Marie Moning 2009-11-04 He would sell his
warrior soul to possess her. . . . An alluring laird... He was known throughout
the kingdom as Hawk, legendary predator of the battlefield and the boudoir. No
woman could refuse his touch, but no woman ever stirred his heart—until a
vengeful fairy tumbled Adrienne de Simone out of modern-day Seattle and into
medieval Scotland. Captive in a century not her own, entirely too bold, too
outspoken, she was an irresistible challenge to the sixteenth-century rogue.
Coerced into a marriage with Hawk, Adrienne vowed to keep him at arm's
length—but his sweet seduction played havoc with her resolve. A prisoner in
time... She had a perfect "no" on her perfect lips for the notorious laird, but
Hawk swore she would whisper his name with desire, begging for the passion he
longed to ignite within her. Not even the barriers of time and space would keep
him from winning her love. Despite her uncertainty about following the
promptings of her own passionate heart, Adrienne's reservations were no match
for Hawk's determination to keep her by his side. . . .
Shadowfever Karen Marie Moning 2011-01-18 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Evil is
a completely different creature, Mac. Evil is bad that believes it’s good.”
MacKayla Lane was just a child when she and her sister, Alina, were given up
for adoption and banished from Ireland forever. Twenty years later, Alina is
dead and Mac has returned to the country that expelled them to hunt her
sister’s murderer. But after discovering that she descends from a bloodline
both gifted and cursed, Mac is plunged into a secret history: an ancient
conflict between humans and immortals who have lived concealed among us for
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thousands of years. What follows is a shocking chain of events with devastating
consequences, and now Mac struggles to cope with grief while continuing her
mission to acquire and control the Sinsar Dubh—a book of dark, forbidden magic
scribed by the mythical Unseelie King, containing the power to create and
destroy worlds. In an epic battle between humans and Fae, the hunter becomes
the hunted when the Sinsar Dubh turns on Mac and begins mowing a deadly path
through those she loves. Who can she turn to? Who can she trust? Who is the
woman haunting her dreams? More important, who is Mac herself and what is the
destiny she glimpses in the black and crimson designs of an ancient tarot card?
From the luxury of the Lord Master’s penthouse to the sordid depths of an
Unseelie nightclub, from the erotic bed of her lover to the terrifying bed of
the Unseelie King, Mac’s journey will force her to face the truth of her exile,
and to make a choice that will either save the world . . . or destroy it.
BONUS: This edition contains a deleted scene from Shadowfever and an excerpt
from Karen Marie Moning's Iced. Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
Dreamfever Karen Marie Moning 2011-12-08 Recommended by Charlaine Harris,
author of the series that inspired HBO's hit series TRUE BLOOD, this new #1
Bestselling series will take readers by storm! They may have stolen my past,
but I'll never let them take my future. When the walls between Man and Fae come
crashing down, freeing the insatiable, immortal Unseelie from their icy prison,
MacKayla Lane is caught in a deadly trap. Captured by the Fae Lord Master, she
is left with no memory of who or what she is. Clawing her way back from
oblivion is only the first step Mac must take down a perilous path, from the
battle-filled streets of Dublin to the treacherous politics of an ancient,
secret sect, through the tangled lies of men who claim to be her allies into
the illusory world of the Fae themselves, where nothing is as it seems - and
Mac is forced to face a soul-shattering truth.
A Caress of Twilight Laurell K. Hamilton 2008-12-18 “I am Princess Meredith,
heir to a throne—if I can stay alive long enough to claim it.” After eluding
relentless assassination attempts by Prince Cel, her cousin and rival for the
Faerie crown, Meredith Gentry, Los Angeles private eye, has a whole new set of
problems. To become queen, she must bear a child before Cel can father one of
his own. But havoc lies on the horizon: people are dying in mysterious,
frightening ways, and suddenly the very existence of the place known as Faerie
is at grave risk. So now, while she enjoys the greatest pleasures of her life
attempting to conceive a baby with the warriors of her royal guard, she must
fend off an ancient evil that could destroy the very fabric of reality. And
that’s just her day job. . . .
Second Hearts G.J. Walker-Smith 2013-04-04 Book 2 of the #1 bestselling Wishes
Series Charli Blake's high tolerance for risk doesn't always work in her
favour. After a year of living out her dream of travelling the world, the sunny
West African village of Kaimte would be her last stop. She's bound for New
York, in search of the boy she'd let go of long ago. For Charli, nothing has
changed. She's travelled thousands of miles but hasn't moved an inch. Adam
Décarie still means everything to her. But reality soon hits hard. For Adam,
everything has changed. Memories of the best love she's ever known is all she
has left, until Charli makes a shocking discovery. None of it had ever been
real in the first place.
Darkfever Karen Marie Moning 2006-10-31 MacKayla Lane’s life is good. She has
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great friends, a decent job, and a car that breaks down only every other week
or so. In other words, she’s your perfectly ordinary twenty-first-century
woman. Or so she thinks . . . until something extraordinary happens. When her
sister is murdered, leaving a single clue to her death—a cryptic message on
Mac’s cell phone—Mac journeys to Ireland in search of answers. The quest to
find her sister’s killer draws her into a shadowy realm where nothing is as it
seems, where good and evil wear the same treacherously seductive mask. She is
soon faced with an even greater challenge: staying alive long enough to learn
how to handle a power she had no idea she possessed–a gift that allows her to
see beyond the world of man, into the dangerous realm of the Fae. . . . As Mac
delves deeper into the mystery of her sister’s death, her every move is
shadowed by the dark, mysterious Jericho, a man with no past and only mockery
for a future. As she begins to close in on the truth, the ruthless Vlane—an
alpha Fae who makes sex an addiction for human women–closes in on her. And as
the boundary between worlds begins to crumble, Mac’s true mission becomes
clear: find the elusive Sinsar Dubh before someone else claims the all-powerful
Dark Book—because whoever gets to it first holds nothing less than complete
control of the very fabric of both worlds in their hands. . . . Look for all of
Karen Marie Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER |
FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Karen Marie Moning's Bloodfever.
Magic Shifts Ilona Andrews 2016-02-23 "After breaking from life with the Pack,
mercenary Kate Daniels and her mate--former Beast Lord Curran Lennart-- are
adjusting to a very different pace. While they're thrilled to escape all the
infighting, Kate and Curran know that separating from the Pack completely is a
process that will take time. But when they learn that their friend Eduardo has
gone missing, Kate and Curran shift their focus to investigate his
disappearance. Eduardo was a fellow member of the Mercenary Guild, so Kate
knows the best place to start looking is at his most recent jobs. As Kate and
Curran dig further into the merc's business, they discover that the Guild has
gone to hell and that Eduardo's assignments are connected in the most sinister
way...An ancient enemy has arisen, and Kate and Curran are the only ones who
can stop it--before it takes their city apart piece by piece" -- Publisher's
description.
Highland Warrior Monica McCarty 2009-01-27 The ruthless enforcer of Scotland’s
most powerful clan, Jamie Campbell will use any means necessary to vanquish
lawlessness and unrest among the feuding Highland clans. Seduction is a game as
easily played as subterfuge, but when Jamie poses a as suitor to a rival clan’s
daughter in order to expose treason, the line between duty and pleasure is
suddenly blurred. Ebony-haired, ruby-lipped Caitrina Lamont defies him, denies
him, and arouses him like no other woman. Caitrina has no intention of
forsaking her beloved father and doting brothers for a husband–especially a
hated Campbell. But Jamie’s raw, sensual strength and searing kiss melt her
resistance. When her idyllic world is shattered, Caitrina’s only hope to save
her clan lies in the arms of Jamie Campbell, the enemy she holds accountable
for its ruin. Can their tenuous truce, born in the velvet darkness of
passionate nights, forge a love as strong as the sword that rules the
Highlands?
The Highlander's Touch Karen Marie Moning 2009-09-08 He would defy the
boundaries of time for one night in her arms . . . He was a mighty Scottish
warrior who lived in a world bound by ancient laws and timeless magic. But no
immortal powers could prepare the laird of Castle Brodie for the lovely
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accursed lass who stood before him. A terrible trick of fate had sent her 700
years back in time and into his private chamber to tempt him with her
beauty—and seduce him with a desire he could never fulfill. For this woman he
burned to possess was also the woman he had foresworn to destroy. When Lisa
felt the earth move under her feet, the fiercely independent 21st-century woman
never dreamed she was falling . . . into another century. But the powerful,
naked warrior who stood glaring down at her was only too real . . . and too
dangerously arousing. Irresistibly handsome he might be, but Lisa had no
intention of remaining in this savage land torn by treachery and war. How could
she know that her seductive captor had other plans for her . . . plans that
would save her from a tragic fate? Or that this man who had long ago forsaken
love would defy time itself to claim her for his own. . . .
Saving Wishes G. J. Walker-Smith Second Hearts (Book two, The Wishes Series)
Available now. Storm Shells (Book three, The Wishes Series) Available now.
Magic Bleeds Ilona Andrews 2010-05-25 The fourth Kate Daniels novel from the #1
New York Times bestselling author who “defines urban fantasy” (Fresh Fiction).
Kate Daniels works for the Order of the Knights of Merciful Aid, officially as
a liaison with the mercenary guild. Unofficially, she cleans up the paranormal
problems no one else wants to handle—especially if they involve Atlanta’s
shapeshifting community. When she’s called in to investigate a fight at the
Steel Horse, a bar midway between the territories of the shapeshifters and the
necromancers, Kate quickly discovers there’s a new player in town. One who’s
been around for thousands of years—and rode to war at the side of Kate’s
father. This foe may be too much even for Kate and Curran, the Lord of the
Beasts, to handle. Because this time, Kate will be taking on family...
The Gypsy Steven Brust 2005-04 Pursuing the elusive gypsy Cigany, whose magical
powers appear to be causing numerous deaths, seasoned police officer Stepovich
finds himself drawn into the land of the Underworld, where the malevolent Fair
Lady harbors dark designs for the city. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Burned Karen Marie Moning 2016-01-13 "Ce soir, j'ai peut-être vaincu l'un des
pires Unseelies de tous les temps, mais le silence et la désolation qui règnent
dans ce qui était autrefois le coeur de Temple Bar me donnent le cafard. Je
veux retrouver mon Dublin. Je veux que cette foutue glace disparaisse. Alors
que je viens de faire halte, maussade, l'extrémité d'un objet dur et pointu se
pose soudain dans mon dos. - Lâche ton épée, Dani, dit Mac derrière moi."
The Hawk Eternal David Gemmell 2005-08-30 “Gemmell’s great reading—the action
never letsup. He’s several rungs above the good—right into the fabulous!”—Anne
McCaffrey While the warlike and merciless Aenir wreak havoc upon the territory
outside the mountain stronghold of the clans, Sigarni, the Hawk Queen, arrives
in a parallel version of her own universe through a gate in space and time.
Taliesen, last of the gatekeepers, has no idea why she has come. But he knows
that heroes are needed and grants her passage into the ravaged land. Only
Caswallon—loner, warrior, and thief—realizes the true extent of the danger and
the mayhem that his people will come to face. As Taliesen tries to discover
Sigarni’s purpose, Caswallon must attempt to unite the clans to overcome their
greatest peril. “For anyone who appreciates super heroic fantasy, David
Gemmell’s offerings are mandatory.”—Time Out London
Les Highlanders (Tome 4) - Une passion hors du temps Karen Marie Moning
2014-07-08T00:00:00+02:00 En dépit de la beauté des paysages, ce voyage en
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Écosse en compagnie de couples du troisième âge n’est guère passionnant pour
Gwen Cassidy. Jusqu’au moment où, en voulant rattraper son sac tombé dans une
crevasse, elle bascule dans le gouffre. Sa chute réveille un mystérieux
Highlander, qui dormait au fond de l’anfractuosité ! De fait, un sort jeté cinq
siècles plus tôt a plongé Drustan McKeltar dans un sommeil surnaturel.
Lorsqu’il reprend conscience, Drustan n’a pas la moindre idée de ce qui lui est
arrivé. Mais la délicieuse créature face à lui est tout à fait fascinante, avec
ses vêtements si impudiques...
Into the Dreaming Karen Marie Moning 2012 A rerelease of the best-selling Fever
series author's previously out-of-print novella follows the story of aspiring
romance novelist Jane Sillee, who after years of dreaming of passionate trysts
with a handsome Highlander finds herself transported into the past world of a
man haunted by years of imprisonment by the dark fae.
Feverborn Karen Marie Moning 2016-01-19 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In Karen
Marie Moning’s latest installment of the epic Fever series, Mac, Barrons,
Ryodan, and Jada are back—and the stakes have never been higher or the
chemistry hotter. Hurtling us into a realm of labyrinthine intrigue and
consummate seduction, Feverborn is a riveting tale of ancient evil, lust,
betrayal, forgiveness, and the redemptive power of love. When the immortal Fae
destroyed the ancient wall dividing the worlds of Man and Faery, the very
fabric of the universe was damaged, and now Earth is vanishing bit by bit. Only
the long-lost Song of Making—a haunting, dangerous melody that is the source of
life itself—can save the planet. But those who seek the mythic song must
contend with old wounds and new enemies, passions that burn hot and hunger for
vengeance that runs deep. The challenges are many: the Keltar at war with nine
immortals who’ve secretly ruled Dublin for eons, Mac and Jada hunted by the
masses, the Seelie queen nowhere to be found, and the most powerful Unseelie
prince in all creation determined to rule both Fae and Man. Now the task of
solving the ancient riddle of the Song of Making falls to a band of deadly
warriors divided among—and within—themselves. Once a normal city possessing a
touch of ancient magic, Dublin is now a treacherously magical city with only a
touch of normal. And on those war-torn streets, Mac will come face-to-face with
her most savage enemy yet: herself. Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG Praise for Feverborn
“Moning’s world-building is extensive and inspired, and she never fails to keep
the action fast and the stakes high. . . . The heroes’ shared danger, victory,
loss and turmoil translate into emotional intensity and sexual tension.”—The
New York Times Book Review “Karen Marie Moning is back, burning up the pages
with scorching tension, gasp-out-loud surprises, unshakable danger and
unexpected feels. Feverborn is simply impossible to put down. . . . I’m not
sure how Moning is able to do it after eight books, but each novel proves more
exciting than its predecessor as she continues to raise the stakes in this
ongoing, exhilarating saga. Feverborn is a fight between ancient magic and
renewed determination, a duel between old wounds and deep-seated love. Once
again, you won’t be able to put this book down.”—USA Today “Feverborn is at
once the most gratifying and infuriating (in the best way possible) volume in
the series yet. Moning’s proclivity for passion, emotion and shocking twists is
showcased in breathtaking clarity. . . . I can damn near guarantee that fans of
the series will be panting, both with heat, and a frenzied need to know what
happens next.”—PopWrapped “Feverborn is a masterpiece of epic proportions. With
this book, Karen Marie Moning shows us exactly why she is such an indispensable
writer in the genre.”—Under the Covers
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Working for the Devil Lilith Saintcrow 2007-09-01 When the Devil needs a rogue
demon killed, who does he call? The Player: Necromance-for-hire Dante Valentine
is choosy about her jobs. Hot tempered and with nerves of steel, she can raise
the dead like nobody's business. But one rainy Monday morning, everything goes
straight to hell. The Score: The Devil hires Dante to eliminate a rogue demon:
Vardimal Santino. In return, he will let her live. It's an offer she can't
refuse. The Catch: How do you kill something that can't die? Dante Valentine
Novels Working for the Devil Dead Man Rising Devil's Right Hand Saint City
Sinners To Hell and Back Dante Valentine (omnibus) For more from Lilith
Saintcrow, check out: Gallow and Ragged Trailer Park Fae Bannon and Clare The
Iron Wyrm Affair The Red Plague Affair The Ripper Affair The Damnation Affair
(e-only) Jill Kismet Novels Night Shift Hunter's Prayer Redemption Alley Flesh
Circus Heaven's Spite Angel Town Jill Kismet (omnibus) A Romance of Arquitaine
Novels The Hedgewitch Queen The Bandit King Blood Call (coming August 2015)
Magic Strikes Ilona Andrews 2009 When her werewolf friend Derek is attacked and
left for dead, mercenary Kate Daniels investigates and stumbles upon a dark
plot that could forever alter the face of Atlanta's shapeshifting community.
To Tame a Highland Warrior Karen Marie Moning 2009-11-04 Only her love could
gentle his savage soul— He was born to a clan of warriors of supernatural
strength, but Gavrael McIllioch abandoned his name and his Highland castle,
determined to escape the dark fate of his ancestors. Hiding his identity from
the relentless rival clan that hunted him, he called himself Grimm to protect
the people he cared for, vowing never to acknowledge his love for ravishing
Jillian St. Clair. Yet even from afar he watched over her, and when her father
sent an urgent summons, "Come for Jillian," he raced to her side—into a
competition to win her hand in marriage. Why had he run from her so many years
before? And why return now to see her offered as a prize in her father's
manipulative game? Furious, Jillian vowed never to wed. But Grimm was the man
she loved, the one who urged her to marry another. He tried to pretend
indifference as she tempted him, but he could not deny the fierce desires that
compelled him to abduct her from the altar. She was the only woman who could
tame the beast that raged within him—even as deadly enemies plotted to destroy
them both....
Faefever Karen Marie Moning 2008-09-16 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER He calls me
his Queen of the Night. I’d die for him. I’d kill for him, too. When MacKayla
Lane receives a page torn from her dead sister’s journal, she is stunned by
Alina’s desperate words. And now MacKayla knows that her sister’s killer is
close. But evil is closer. And suddenly the sidhe-seer is on the hunt: For
answers. For revenge. And for an ancient book of dark magic so evil that it
corrupts anyone who touches it. Mac’s quest for the Sinsar Dubh takes her into
the mean, shapeshifting streets of Dublin, with a suspicious cop on her tail.
Forced into a dangerous triangle of alliance with V’lane, a lethal Fae prince,
and Jericho Barrons, a man of deadly secrets, Mac is soon locked in a battle
for her body, mind, and soul. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from
Karen Marie Moning's Dreamfever. Look for all of Karen Marie Moning’s
sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER | DREAMFEVER |
SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG
Tempting Danger Eileen Wilks 2004-10-05 The USA Today bestselling author tempts
success in this stunning debut novel. National bestselling author Eileen Wilks
draws readers into a bold new world where the magical and mundane co-exist in
an uneasy alliance--and a cop balanced on her own knife-edged struggle is their
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only hope against a cold-blooded killer.
High Voltage Karen Marie Moning 2018-03-06 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Immortal
Faerie and ancient feuds, secrets and sacrifices—a thrilling new chapter in the
bestselling Fever series begins, featuring Dani, Ryodan, and other beloved
characters, as they battle to save Dublin from the rising of a terrifying evil
determined to enslave the human race. There is no action without consequence.
Dani O’Malley was nine years old when the delusional, sadistic Rowena
transformed her into a ruthless killer. Years later, Dani is tough and
hardened, yet achingly vulnerable and fiercely compassionate, living alone by
her own exacting code. Despite the scars on her body, and driven by deeper ones
carved into her soul, no one is more committed to protecting Dublin. By day she
ensures the safety of those she rescues, by night she hunts evil, dispensing
justice swiftly and without mercy, determined to give to those she cares for
the peace she has never known. There is no power without price. When the Faerie
Queen used the dangerously powerful Song of Making to heal the world from the
damage done by the Hoar Frost King, catastrophic magic seeped deep into the
earth, giving rise to horrifying, unforeseen consequences—and now deadly
enemies plot in the darkness, preparing to enslave the human race and unleash
an ancient reign of Hell on Earth. There is no future without sacrifice. With
the lethal, immortal Ryodan at her side, armed with the epic Sword of Light,
Dani once again battles to save the world, but her past comes back to haunt her
with a vengeance, demanding an unspeakable price for the power she needs to
save the human race. And no one—not even Ryodan, who would move the very stars
for her—can save her this time. Praise for High Voltage “A romance wrapped up
in a thrilling sci-fi novel—what more could you want?”—PopSugar “If you’ve
never read a Karen Marie Moning book before, you’re missing out. Her heroines
alone are worth the read. . . . Despite being set in a dystopian world filled
with magic and fae, the obstacles that these characters go through are very
much humanlike. . . . Cannot wait to see where [she] takes this series
next.”—Under the Covers
Les chroniques de Mackayla Lane (Tome 4) - Fièvre Fatale Karen Marie Moning
2013-12-03T00:00:00+01:00 "À la merci de mes ennemis, je lutte pour survivre,
c’est-à-dire, en l’occurrence, pour ne pas tomber sous le charme fatal de celui
que je me suis juré de tuer... Mais je sens que je perds la bataille, que les
frontières entre notre monde et celui des Faës sont en train de céder. Je sens
que j’entame le combat le plus difficile de ma vie. Je ne laisserai pas tomber.
Je sais que j’ai des alliés, et, plus important, la mémoire de ma sœur
assassinée à défendre. Saurai-je faire face à la vérité ?"
Iced Karen Marie Moning 2012-10-30 #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen
Marie Moning picks up where Shadowfever leaves off with Iced, the sixth book in
her blockbuster Fever series. The year is 1 AWC—After the Wall Crash. The Fae
are free and hunting us. It’s a war zone out there, and no two days are alike.
I’m Dani O’Malley, the chaos-filled streets of Dublin are my home, and there’s
no place I’d rather be. Dani “Mega” O’Malley plays by her own set of rules—and
in a world overrun by Dark Fae, her biggest rule is: Do what it takes to
survive. Possessing rare talents and the all-powerful Sword of Light, Dani is
more than equipped for the task. In fact, she’s one of the rare humans who can
defend themselves against the Unseelie. But now, amid the pandemonium, her
greatest gifts have turned into serious liabilities. Dani’s ex–best friend,
MacKayla Lane, wants her dead, the terrifying Unseelie princes have put a price
on her head, and Inspector Jayne, the head of the police force, is after her
sword and will stop at nothing to get it. What’s more, people are being
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mysteriously frozen to death all over the city, encased on the spot in subzero, icy tableaux. When Dublin’s most seductive nightclub gets blanketed in
hoarfrost, Dani finds herself at the mercy of Ryodan, the club’s ruthless,
immortal owner. He needs her quick wit and exceptional skill to figure out
what’s freezing Fae and humans dead in their tracks—and Ryodan will do anything
to ensure her compliance. Dodging bullets, fangs, and fists, Dani must strike
treacherous bargains and make desperate alliances to save her beloved
Dublin—before everything and everyone in it gets iced. BONUS: This edition
includes an excerpt from Karen Marie Moning's Burned. Look for all of Karen
Marie Moning’s sensational Fever novels: DARKFEVER | BLOODFEVER | FAEFEVER |
DREAMFEVER | SHADOWFEVER | ICED | BURNED | FEVERBORN | FEVERSONG Praise for
Iced “Moning returns to the heady world of her Fever series, and the results
are addictive and consistently surprising. . . . The best elements of Moning’s
sensual, shadowy epic are still here, from the sensual and enigmatic Fae to the
super-alpha heroes and the breathless pace of their escalating conflicts. At
its heart is a heroine whose development is likely to become the stuff of
legends as this unforgettable, haunting series continues to evolve.”—RT Book
Reviews “This is one of my favorite 2012 reads . . . It’s engaging, hilarious,
amazing and Dani is going to be one heck of a woman.”—USA Today “A gripping
story that combines excellent storytelling with believable characters that are
rendered both superhuman and superbly human, with emotional fragility and
psychological vulnerability in an unstable world fraught with danger . . .
Fast-paced, with nonstop action set in a fascinating urban fantasy world of
Dublin under siege, this is a smart, bold and textured success.”─Kirkus Reviews
“Moning is a master storyteller. I don’t know how she does it, but she begs me
to get on my knees and pay worship to the woman who has brought me the best,
most labyrinthine stories and characters I’ve ever had the privilege to get to
know. She weaves brilliantly, unapologetically, and without exception, and she
has threaded the needle into me and I’ve been pulled, over and over, into her
tapestry, and I don’t think I’m ever getting out. Iced is no exception.”—The
Bawdy Book Blog (five-starred review)
Bayou Moon Ilona Andrews 2010-09-28 The Edge lies between worlds, on the border
between the Broken, where people shop at Walmart and magic is a fairytale–and
the Weird, where blueblood aristocrats rule, changelings roam, and the strength
of your magic can change your destiny… Cerise Mar and her unruly clan are cash
poor but land rich, claiming a large swathe of the Mire, the Edge swamplands
between the state of Louisiana and the Weird. When her parents vanish, her
clan’s long-time rivals are suspect number one. But all is not as it seems. Two
nations of the Weird are waging a cold war fought by feint and espionage, and
their conflict is about to spill over into the Edge—and Cerise’s life .
William, a changeling soldier who left behind the politics of the Weird, has
been forced back into service to track down a rival nation’s spymaster. When
William’s and Cerise’s missions lead them to cross paths, sparks fly—but
they’ll have to work together if they want to succeed…and survive.
Unpredictable Eileen Cook 2008 Posing as a psychic in order to sabotage her exboyfriend's new relationship, Sophie experiences more fun than she had realized
while mastering the tricks of the psychic trade, an endeavor during which she
struggles to choose between her former flame and a new romance. Original.
20,000 first printing.
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